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We’re down to the final stretch of the school year but we still have 

events planned, students to congratulate, and important tasks need-

ing to be completed before school is out on June 4th.   

We hope you’ve enjoyed your homeschooling experiences and we 

look forward to working with you when the new school year begins. 

Please view our calendar pages in this newsletter for dates of upcom-

ing activities!  The particulars of each activity is posted on MHS’s sign-

up board. 

Wishing you a well-deserved, restful,  

& enjoyable summer vacation!  

Best wishes to charter teacher, Joanie Madaus, as she de-

parts for new life adventures in retirement!  She has been a 

blessing to our school & will be greatly missed!!! 

Yearbooks, Yearbooks….Get Your Yearbooks! 
Yearbooks are on sale now, please see Cheryl at the front desk to purchase. 

Cost:  $15.00 until May 1st …$20.00 after May 1st 

Yearbooks should arrive no later than May 22nd.                                           

 Please reserve your copy today, we’ve only ordered 50! 

If you have any questions please contact John ext. 19 or Kim ext. 14 

8th Grade News       
Catalina Island Marine Institute:  May 13-15 Make sure you are at 

the ferry terminal by 8:30 a.m.  Wed., May 13. 

8th Grade Promotion:  Thursday, May 28th from 4-6 p.m. at the 

Yosemite High Theater  Arts building. Students should be there by 3:45 so that 

the ceremony can begin at 4:00. Be expecting a secret survey to arrive by 

mail. Please fill it out and return it to your charter teacher ASAP. Also, start 

getting together your pictures for the end of year slide show. Please email 

them to apatterson@mountainhomecharter.org     Thank you! 



             HANFORD FIELD TRIP 
         MAY 7, 2015 

 
Join us on a fun-filled ride to Hanford on Amtrak’s San Joaquin at 9:55 AM.  
We will walk to Lacey Park to eat and play. After, you will have time on your own to explore Han-
ford. At 1:30 we will meet back up at Superior Dairy for ice cream and then head to the train sta-
tion to depart at 2:42 PM . You may purchase tickets at tickets.amtrak.com/. Adults are $5.00 
each way and for every adult ticket you can buy a child’s ticket for $2.50. Children under 2 ride 
free. Although you buy your tickets online, please sign up at MHSC so we know how many will be 
attending and can give you any additional information. Itineraries are available where you sign up.  
                          
Questions? Call Denise Cudd at 642-1422 ext. 18 

MHSC’S SPELLING BEE CHAMPS 

            Congratulations to all our grade level Spelling Bee Champs.  You  

          valiantly  represented MHSC and we are very proud of each of you. 

      Special  kudos go to 4th grader, Sarah Avent and 5th grader, Jackson Roeder.  

        Both went home with the Regional First Place Trophy for their grade level.  

             Thank you Spellers!! 

 

                       Lights! Action! Talent Show! 
 

We’re calling all talented students to share with our school family your special gift.  Our 20
th
 annual talent 

show will be held on Tuesday, May 19, 2015 at the Yosemite High Performing Arts Theatre beginning 

at 5:30 p.m. 

Students’ time is limited to two minutes each. He/she can perform one two-minute selection or two 

consecutive one-minute selections. We welcome and enjoy family acts. 

Please indicate on the sign-up sheet what type of talent your student(s) will showcase. Deadline 

to sign-up is: Friday, May 8
th

    Questions…642-1422 ext. 14 

               

                          

          Calling all runners, jumpers and throwers!  

The Mountain Area Track Meet will be held on May 8th from 8:30—2:00. Please mark your calen-

dar and plan on attending! If you are interested in participating please let Mrs. Patterson or Mr. 

Rumohr know by no later than P.E. class on April 24th.  Each student may participate in up to three 

individual events and one team relay.  Students compete by birth year, not grade. We will do our 

best to sign students up for all of their desired events, however some events only allow a few 

competitors from each school. Please let us know which events you are interested in ASAP! 

Track and Field 

tickets.amtrak.com/
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Contacts 
 

To contact a staff member by phone, dial 559-642-1422 and press the extension number for the 

person you need. 

 

Executive Director 

Michael Cox         Ext. 11 
 

Principal/Charter Teacher 

Mindy Klang         Ext. 15 
 

Technology Coordinator/  

Charter Teacher 

Eric Hagen          Ext. 16 
 

Secretary  

Cheryl Wilhite         Ext. 2 
 

Librarian  

Michele Williams    Ext. 22 
 

Custodian 

Ramon Mendoza    Ext. 23 

  

Charter Teachers 

Kathi Bales            Ext. 12 

Amanda Patterson Ext. 20 

Joanne Cable Ext. 30 

Denise Cudd            Ext. 18 

Joanie Madaus        Ext. 13 

Kim Meeks            Ext. 14 

John Rumohr Ext. 19 

 

 Writing Teacher 

Kaylene Friesen Ext. 27    

 

    Speech 

Rita Rothchild Ext. 32 

Best Wishes to our 8th Grade students going 

on to High School!   
 

Amelia Eppler   Clayton Moon 
Malia Hogan   Kaylie Sullivan 
Briana Kilgore   Daniel Peters 
Gabriel Reynoso  David Swartz 
Valerie Wass   Phoenix Cavazos 
Hope Byars   Hannah Pool 
Rachel Maxwell  Makayla Cunnings 
Leah Owen   Lauren Lapham 
Kelly Ryan   Andrew McIntyre 
Chloe Sorci   Katalina Stanford 
Larissa Garcia   Abigail Williams 
Eben Hammond  Theodore Tuggle 
Leah Dooley   Kilee Thornton 

2015-2016 Registration 

Returning Students: a new emergency form is needed  

New Students:  a full registration packet is needed 

 

The new school year begins on 

August 17th! 


